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ARRL	ad	hoc	HF	Band	Planning	Committee	
Report	to	the	Board	–	July	2017	

	 	
	
HF	Band	Planning	Committee	members:	Steve	Ford	WB8IMY	(Staff	Liaison),	Brian	
Mileshosky	N5ZGT	(Chairman)	
	

	
The	HF	Band	Planning	Committee	has	received	no	formal	tasking	January.		Periodic	ITU	
related	communications,	few	related	to	spectrum,	have	been	relayed	to	the	committee	
by	Carla	Pereira,	however	all	have	been	merely	informational	and	none	have	required	
attention.	
	
We	stand	ready	to	take	on	band	planning	matters	as	needed.	
	
	

Respectfully	submitted,	
	
Brian	Mileshosky	N5ZGT		
Chairman,	ARRL	HF	Band	Planning	Committee	


